
WHAT YOU NEED

Celebrate Easter with your children,

and bring fun and colours wherever

you are!

Kores White Glue

Kores Eco Universal Glue

Kores Kids Scissors

Kores Dedi Kolor finger paints

Kores Temperas

Eggs carton

6-8 clean and empty eggs

Colorful felt fabric sheets

EASTER
SPRING
GARDEN

Here is everything you
need to create a bright

and colourful Easter
season desk decoration!

 

Cut the base out of the
eggs carton and paint it
with Kores Temperas. It

can be any size and
colour you wish! Let it

dry.
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https://www.kores.com/product/white-glue/
https://www.kores.com/product/eco-universal-glue/
https://www.kores.com/product/kids-scissors-soft-grip/
https://www.kores.com/product/dedi-kolor/
https://www.kores.com/product/temperas/


Take a sheet of green
felt fabric and cut out 4

grass shape stripes: 1
per each side.

 

Apply Kores Eco
Universal Glue at the
bottom of the carton,

and glue the grass
stripes, starting from the

bottom.

Place more felt grass
inside the carton and

keep gluing it all around.

 

Prepare one more grass
felt stripe. Cut out small
felt fabric flowers, and
glue them to the grass
stripe with Kores White
Glue. Be creative and
prepare the flowers of
di�erent sizes, shapes

and colours!
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Stick the stripe with
flowers onto one of the

longer sides.

 

Empty and clean the
eggs, and paint them
with Kores Dedi Kolor
finger paints or Kores

Temperas. Make sure to
cover them completely
without leaving blank

spaces. You might have
to apply 2 or 3 layers of

paint. Let them dry.

Carefully place the
painted eggs inside your

spring garden basket.

 

Thats it! Now you have
your own fresh and

colorful Easter Garden
to decorate your home,
classroom or o�ce! Fun
and super easy idea to
celebrate Easter and

spring time
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